B/ BRAUN

SHARING EXPERTISE

B. Braun Medical Inc.

824 Twelfth Avenue
Bethlehem, PA 18018
Telephone: 1-800-523-9676
Fax: 1-610-997-4049

September 13, 2021

RE: Temporary Supply Interruption of Nutrilipid® 20%
Dear Valued B. Braun Customer,

As part of B. Braun’s commitment to maintain transparent communication towards our customers, we would like
to inform you that B. Braun Medical Inc. is anticipating a temporary supply interruption of Nutrilipid® 20% due to
recent unexpected high demand. All Nutrilipid codes were placed on 100% protective allocation in response to the
spike in demand, but overcoming the surge in demand was not possible.

Please refer to the affected product descriptions below:

S4600 Nutrilipid® 20% 1000 mL Flexible Container 8 00264-4460-00
S4601 Nutrilipid® 20% 500 mL Flexible Container 12 00264-4460-10
S4603 Nutrilipid® 20% 250 mL Flexible Container 12 00264-4460-30

A limited supply of S4600 and S4601 will be available in October, but we do not anticipate a full recovery of all
Nutrilipid product codes until the end of Q4 2021. Customers will be notified if this projected time frame changes.
Even though our distribution partners may still have product in their pipeline, B. Braun will not be able to provide
additional product until the next releases are available.

The drug shortage link on the American Society of Health-System Pharmacists (ASHP) website can be used to get
updated information on all lipid injectable emulsions (ILEs): https://www.ashp.org/drug-shortages/current-
shortages/drug-shortage-detail.aspx?id=750&loginreturnUrl=SSOCheckOnly. Sourcing additional ILEs from
alternative suppliers could be challenging during this time.

We apologize for any inconvenience and are working diligently to ensure this issue is resolved as quickly as possible.
For more information or questions, please contact your local sales representative.

Sincerely,
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Allison Thompson, RD, LDN
Product Manager, Clinical Nutrition



